Youthful Minds and CAMHS working together

CAMHS and Youthful Minds have worked
together on numerous projects and camhs have
been kind enough to put us in touch with
members of the Jersey CAMHS team over the
years.

Staff members we have had join our sessions:
- Darren Bowring

- Tracy Ruellen

- Tina Hesse

- Toni Cooper

- Steph Faudemer

- Lee Hayward

- Ross Lawless

- Natash Belim

Projects we’ve completed in collaboration:
- Leaflets

- Interview panels

- Webpage

- Discharge letter

- Care plans

- Robin ward

- Waiting room

- Transition

Overall CAMHS have been friendly and
pleasant to work with.




Quotes from members of Youthful Minds:

“They were really open to our ideas and open
to take them on and really nice.”

“They are always open minded, open to change
and ready to listen.”

CAMHS have been incredible to work in
coproduction with. This is everybody from their
Head of Health and Wellbeing, to their frontline
Early Intervention Practitioners, both of which
have been committed to coming to Youthful
Minds regularly to ensure that they’re working
alongside young people, on services used by
young people. We have been extremely valued
by CAMHS, being asked to take part in each &
every interview panel, the webpage including
content and colours, how we can gain more
feedback effectively, & even down to how we
can write care plans in a more child centred
way. CAMHS’ eagerness to change has been so
refreshing to see, | am so proud to be a part of
it, and look forward to continuing to work in
partnership.”
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Camhs have been friendly to work with and
open to ideas from the volunteers at
youthful minds.
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Its great that camhs recognise that they
need to improve and it's incredible how
willing they are to take our suggestions. Its
brilliant that they want to continue working
with us

CAMHS and Youthful Minds have
developed a strong relationship over the
years. They have been open to working
with us on numerous projects. Meeting
with us regularly and sharing with us how
they have put our ideas into action. I've felt
my voice has mattered to CAMHS and they
welcome our feedback and ideas on how
they can provide higher standards of care
to their children and young people. It's
refreshing to see a service want to shape
themselves and better their practice using
the voices of children and young people
with lived experience. I've felt valued by
CAMHS when working in partnership with
them, it's great to see and hear how our
voice has and continues to make positive
change. This evidences their value for
youth participation. | look forward to gthe
continuing working together on future '\%\\% 04
projects.




